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10th November 2014 
 
 
Dear Peter, 
 
Parent Survey – single teacher training facility 

 
I am writing in response to the questions posed by the Committee for 
Education on the 5th November regarding Parenting NI’s Parent Survey. 
Although only 10 parents mentioned that providing a single teacher training 
facility as one of the ways forward for Northern Ireland the responses were 
strongly felt. The survey question was not aimed specifically at asking parents 
their views on the current status of Teacher Training Facilities but at 
suggesting improvements to Shared and Integrated Education in Northern 
Ireland. 
 
Thank you once again for meeting with us and giving us the opportunity to 
present our survey results. 
   
Yours sincerely 
 

 

Nicola McKeown 
Parenting Forum Participation Worker  


